
CIPA conference in Avila, Spain 

Thanks to this scholarship, I was able to attend this year's CIPA conference in Avila, 
Spain in September 2019. My paper was dealing with automated process to detect 
edges in unorganized point clouds. 

 
Awarding scholarships at the opening ceremony of the conference. 

 
Attending this conference and presenting my paper in a high skilled audience gave 
me the opportunity to get in touch and have constructive discussions with colleagues 
specialized in this particular scientific field. 

In addition, I believe that the paper presented in this conference promotes and 
contributes to the further progress of research related to the development of fast 
and smart methods on the enhancement of cultural heritage and antiquities in 
particular.  

 
Presentation of my paper. 

 

Furthermore, the overall experience I gained during the process of preparation / 
participation / presentation is absolutely essential for my next research steps 
towards the compilation of my PhD thesis. 



Given the above, not to mention the fact that I could not afford the attendance at 
this conference by my own financial means, your financial support has been vital to 
me. I am grateful to your foundation for the encouragement and support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Aikaterini Mitropoulou 

 

 

 

 


